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At Broomhill Infant School we are committed to supporting Fairtrade 

wherever possible. 

 

We want our world to become a better, fairer place and we believe 

everyone has the right to health care and education. 

 

Therefore we will do our best to: 

 

 Support Fairtrade through our school team, Fantastic Fairtraders. 

 

 Ensure Fairtrade is part of our School Development Plan.  

 

 Use Fairtrade products whenever possible: 

 

 In the staffroom. 

 At FOBS fundraising events. 

 During Parent Workshops 

 In cookery activities. 

 In School clothing 

 At Forest School 

 As prizes for competitions 

 

 Implement Fairtrade into the curriculum to ensure learning about 

Fairtrade happens in our lessons/activities.  

 Hold Fairtrade assemblies once each half term 

 Promote Fairtrade in school and our local community, especially 

during Fairtrade fortnight.  

 Promote Fairtrade to Parents and carers. 

 Promote Fairtrade by engaging with Fairtrade volunteers and 

organising educational talks and workshops in school. 

 

Signed:   Catherine Timbers  (Head Teacher) 

    Jo Jones (Deputy Head Teacher, Eco Schools) 

    Liz Hinsley (Teaching Assistant, Eco Schools) 

 

 

 

 


